
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

September 01, 2014

Attn: Freq Mgt Svcs, M/C: 2T-22
Boeing Company, The
P.O. Box: 3707
Seattle, WA 98124-2207
United States

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Freq Mgt Svcs, M/C: 2T-22,

This refers to application, File No.   0770-EX-ST-2014, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.   
Experimental Licensing Branch is unable to process this application because it requested to operate the
experiment in International Air space and International water. Currently, three Boeing applications with
the same call sign were hold, Boeing should contact directly with International Bureau (IB) to know how to
apply for this type of operation.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     25024

                  Sincerely,

     Nnake Nweke
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


